
Dear Senators and members of the committee,

I am writing you today in opposition of SB 401.

Measure 11 was passed by voters twice. It should not be the place of our elected officials to undo or undermine our voices and our 
votes. 

If studies, data and statics show measure 11 is outdated or unnecessary, please publish this information and put this back out to the 
vote of the people. 

It is not the place of representatives and senators who were voted into office by the people, to then turn around and undo other 
items voted in by the people. Respect the will of the voters. The will of the voters passed measure 11 twice, and got you elected.  
Democracy in its purest form has spoke, the voters have spoken.

if you honestly feel that the voters got measure 11 wrong twice, please consider stepping down/resigning because maybe the voters 
elected you wrongly also...

Please oppose SB 401.


